
 

 

 

   

Congratulations to Myles and Eva 
 

 

  25th November 2022                               Term: Autumn 2   Week: Four 

Reception Class Newsletter 
 

Dates ahead: 
 
8th December – Christmas jumper Day 
 
13th December – dress rehearsal for grandparents at 
2pm 
 
14th December – Reception and Key Stage One 
Nativity, 10 am and 2 pm 
 
19th December – EYFS Christmas party Day 
 
Further details on the above will be sent out soon or 
have already been sent out. 

  

In RWI this week we have been recapping all previously taught sounds and reviewing the sounds e, z, v and 
K. Continual practice helps to close any gaps so if you can help by practising at home using the little green 
speed sounds books that will be fantastic. I will be posting some videos on Seesaw which will help your child. 
If you could find a few minutes to watch them with your child that would be fantastic. 

 

  

Have a wonderful weekend, Mrs Rogers, Miss Morrey, Mrs Thompson and Mrs Bebbington 

Mystery Reader 

Thank you to Albie’s Mum who kindly 
volunteered to be our mystery reader this 
week. 

What a busy week we have had! The children loved their visit from Crewe fire station’s green watch on 
Monday. Squirting the hose was the highlight of the visit for most children! As you can imagine, after their 
visit firefighter themed role play has been very popular! Our visit to Crewe on Tuesday to see the wonderful 
‘Tales from Acorn Wood’ was another highlight. In both cases the children behaved fantastically. We are so 
proud of the way they conducted themselves. In other learning we have been developing our understanding 
of the composition of numbers 4 and 5 and investigating how these numbers can be made and represented. I 
will post a few ideas on Seesaw of how you can further support your child with this at home. 

A few reminders 

Could we politely remind you that unless your child is absent, or we are not in school, could all RWI books 
and keyrings please be sent into school on a MONDAY for checking and swapping?  

If your child is bringing scarfs, hats, gloves etc please could you ensure that they are named? We love playing 
outside so we need your child to have a set of spare clothes on their peg should they need to get changed. 
Don’t forget to send back any clothes after your child has come home in them so they are ready if needed. 
again. 


